
 

 

Friday 03 February 2023 
 
RE: Future Events 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 02 March 

I am sure many of you have started to think about World Book Day. We have began to plan 
ideas in school as well, but we would like to do things a little differently this year in regards to 
dressing up.  
Due to the current increase in the cost of living and the ongoing demand for being more eco-
friendly, we would like the children to create their own World Book Day character costumes 
from recycled materials. This can be from cardboard, old clothes, and other wearable 
materials. The children may want to create some ears from paper plates and be the BFG or 
use an old white shirt to be the demon dentist, these are just a couple of ideas. 
Please note, dressing up for World Book Day is not compulsory.  

Book Fair 

We will have a book fair in school from Wednesday 01 March to Monday 06 March. At the 
end of the school day, once you have collected your child, please walk round to the reception 
and you will be able to view & purchase the books there. All payments are cashless. We will be 
sending home the children’s annual book vouchers, which can also be used at the fair.  

Red Nose Day – Friday 17 March 

On red nose day we would like to welcome everyone to wear red. This can just be a 
pair of red socks or a red top. There will be a donation option on the school app in the 
next couple of weeks. All proceeds will go to Red Nose Day.  

Clothes Rail 

We have a 2nd hand clothes rail in the school office. Please feel free to take items, 
with the option of a donation, or to bring items to the rail for others. Thank you.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lucy Richardson 
Operations Manager 


